
 

 

10 October 2019 

 

 

RE:  YEAR 3 SCHOOL SUNDAY 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers of Year 3 Students 

  

Our Year 3 School Sunday is fast approaching. It will be held on Sunday 27 October 2019. We 

encourage every child to attend and take part in this special opportunity.  

 

Some students have a speaking part so we would appreciate early advice if he/she is not able 

to attend. 

 

Confirmation of your child’s attendance is required by no later than Tuesday 15 October 2019. 

 

Confirmation is only available electronically via Parent Lounge.  Parent Lounge can be 

accessed on the school website and the school app.  You will require your login details to 

access Parent Lounge.  Please enquire at the School Office if you don’t know these details. 

Please note that if your child is not coming, we still need you to reply. 

Please have your child at the Chapel no later than 9:15am so we will be ready to begin on 

time. 

Students are required to wear their Formal Uniform. 

 

Warm regards 

 

Cathy Henderson and Carol MacFarlane 

Year 3 Agile Learning Lab Teachers 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

  
  

  
  

55 Smiths Road, Caboolture  QLD  4510 
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ABN 30 085 586 784 
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